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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

 
Drainage Works 
Works to improve the underground stormwater network on Short Street will commence in April 2024. 
The Short Street drainage project will address a longstanding issue with flooding and the road 
substructure, delivering major drainage improvements which are vital to businesses in the Beaudesert 
town centre and the safety of the community during major rain events.  This project is jointly funded by 
the Australian Government and the Queensland Government in association with Scenic Rim Regional 
Council. 

When will it happen? 

Works are scheduled to commence in April 2024, weather and conditions permitting.  Works will 
generally occur between 6:00am and 6:00pm, Monday to Saturday, with the exception of proposed 
night works to reduce interruptions during the day and impacts to the public. 

Where will it happen? 

Works will commence from Spring Creek outlet (Council Depot / Helen Street end) along Short Street 
to Brisbane Street. Please refer to the next page to view the location of these works on the map. 

What can I expect? 

Residents and business owners will experience temporary road closures, reduced speed limits and 
traffic detours around the work site for each section, allowing the construction crews to undertake their 
work safely and efficiently.  

Given the nature of the planned construction activities, some sections of the work area will be closed 
during work hours to allow our crews to undertake works safely. 

Pedestrian movements will be minimised and redirected using traffic controllers and signage. Safety 
measures will be implemented to assist safe movements around site. 

Construction plant and personnel will be active in these areas during construction working hours. 

Council acknowledges there will be inconvenience to local residents, business owners, pedestrians and 
motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated. 

Questions? 

Any enquiries regarding the works should be directed to Council on (07) 5540 5111 or by email to 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au quoting 'Short Street Drainage Works'. 
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Map of Short Street Drainage Works Area 

 

 MAP LEGEND 
Location of drainage construction works 

 
 
 

Beaudesert Town Centre revitalisation is jointly funded by the Australian Government and the 
Queensland Government in association with Scenic Rim Regional Council. 
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